
         We’ll be delighted to see you at the  

Lido  FORUM & BLU AGM  
 

on  SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 24
TH
  

from 10AM SHARP to NOON  

in the  WHIPPERSNAPPERS  ROOM 

      (left-hand door from Lido reception)       

       Refreshments from 9.30 but not portable into 

the meeting so sippers, munchers & chattererers 

please get there early 

       Meet Lido Manager Craig Hawtin, Fusion 

bosses, Lambeth Council Officers, BLU 

committee  & others.                Have your say!   

        Agendas/minutes & other papers at BLU 

website/Lido reception from 12
th
 September  

        Business will include election of BLU 

Committee. We welcome & need new members. 

Put yourself forward if you want to know what’s 

going on & would like to help – not too arduous & 

quite fun.  Especially welcome are gym & spa 

users & those with design, IT & website skills: 

email us ahead or volunteer at the meeting. There 

are elections for BL Steering Group (BLSC) too -

nominations in advance via community groups     
 

Thanks to  Whippersnappers for the venue 
 

Can’t wait till then to meet us?  
        In September BLU will be in the Lido Cafe  

8.30-9.30am  Monday 5
th
; 5-7pm Wednesday 7

th
   

& Lido reception 6-8pm Tuesday 13
th  
Do join us 

to discuss membership of  BLUcom, BLSC or 

anything else you’d like to raise prior to the Forum  
  

THE TIME HAS COME: 
This is the last BLUprint to drop through your 
letter box unless you specifically tell us (or have 

already told us) you want it to continue to be 
posted to you. Paper copies will be available at 

Lido reception and displayed on our board. 

It will be on our website & available by email    
 

BLU is 10 this summer!  On Sunday 25
th
 

September from 6.15 you are invited to an evening 

of fun and games in the pool (optional!) led by 

Lido Mike followed at 7.30by a big BBQ and a 

little entertainment at the Lido Cafe, cost £12  

inclusive.  Book with TLC pronto & pay them in 

advance – only 60 places available   

email: info@thelidocafe.co.uk  tel:020 7737 8183 

 

BLUprint 
August/September 2011 
 

 

 

 

 

Autumnal consolations: 
 

     Cinema  by the pool:  Finding Nemo  

10 September: screening 7.45       £8.50-£12.50 

www.whereisthenomad.com  for  essential 

booking.      TLC food poolside from 6.30 

       Open House  Saturday 17
th
 September. 

10.00-16.00         Free entry and tours 

      Discover Scuba Diving: taster session 

Tuesday 30
th
 August  All sessions £25 pp  

10.00-11.30 8-9 year olds,  

11.45-13,15  10-11 year olds.  

13.30-15.00  12 years + &  adults 

      Book with reception  If successful may offer 

PADI open water course 

       SWIMMING CONTINUES  until 

SUNDAY, 30
th
 OCTOBER (weather permitting)         

A new timetable for classes will be available in 

September                                    ...& there’ll be a  

        Winter swim Saturday, 17
th
 December – tbc. 

140 people told us they  like the idea of winter 

swim season tickets. We’re working on it with 

Fusion and will email those interested with 

progress, details & cost 
 

 Recent history – past & future 
  

        Gym –almost all machines working almost all 

the time. Space has been cleared for more free 

weights. A  Power Plate system has been delivered 

which will be available to all after staff training 

         Spa hydropool converted to chlorination 

system: better water quality, less breakdowns -  

they say.  By the way, no more lotions & potions, 

scoffing & quaffing by the spa please. Water only!  

          Pool  - water quality supervised by Rohan;  

railings being painted & slabs weeded by lovely 

lifeguards; new rubbish bins & white board for 

pool information ordered; A new pump should 

mean no more closures  

           Lambeth Country Show in July 

was wet!  But BLU’s stall was well visited, 

cosy. & provided shelter for visitors & workers 

alike. We made some new members & publicised 

the lido & ourselves. We  left damp but happy   

           In the summer term  
20 schools/1570 pupils  learned about the Lido & 

enjoyed  the water, with help from Lido Mike 

           Car park:  plans for controlling parking 

still with Lambeth Planning. Meanwhile please 

don’t park in disabled bays without a blue badge.  

SEE YOU AT THE FORUM 

Brockwell Lido Users,PO Box 27857, SE24 9YP 

www.brockwelllido.com info@brockwelllido.com 
 

Twitter for instant news and water temperatures 
 

Gym and Spa Facebook page for up to date info 

mainly on the “dry” side.  


